
 

 

24th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 11 Careers Evening 

 

On Thursday, 3th October 2024, we are hosting a Careers Evening for all Year 11 students, and their parents and carers.   

Students will begin making applications in October with the majority applying for college before the Christmas break. 
Interviews usually take place between December and March.  

To make applications, students use the Logonmoveon system which is a free, independent, and impartial local area 
prospectus for both college courses and apprenticeships. The evening will begin with a presentation from Erica Hood 
our school Careers Leader and Sonia Lobar from the Logonmoveon Team.  

Following the presentation, you will be invited into the Agora to meet with local education, employment, and training 
providers to discuss post-16 options. Representatives from all of the local colleges will be available, alongside a wide 
range of apprenticeship providers, employers and university representatives. 

Due to a large number of families expected to attend, please arrive at the time allocated to the first letter of your 
child’s surname (see below):  
 

• 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm (Student Surname A-M) 
• 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm (Student Surname N-Z) 

 
We look forward to seeing you at this event. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mrs Grandidge 
Deputy Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Kelvin Hall School 
 


